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10/11/2021  18:19:472021/4447/P SUPPRT Mr Richard J Levy My wife and I are owners of 27 Rudall Crescent, immediate neighbours of the site of this planning application, 

29 Rudall Crescent.  The applicant, Ariel Levy, has discussed the proposals with us and as a result has 

submitted some amendments to the original application, including correcting the boundary line between 27 

and 29 Rudall Crescent as shown on the application.  

The existing property at 29 Rudall Crescent is a quite different design from the adjacent properties.  The 

changes to its front elevation and the replacement of its unsightly window frames will improve the appearance 

of the house from the street, as will the proposed new timber cladding, new gate and hedge.  Raising the roof 

by 450mm and adding a dormer at the back of the property, as is proposed, will not be detrimental.  Overall 

the proposed appearance of the property will be harmonious with its surroundings.  

We support the application and have no objection to any aspect of it.
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